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Friday 12th April 2024 

                                                                                     

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you had a lovely Easter break. We have had a busy and exciting first week back. 

Are We There Yet?   

To start our new topic we looked at a globe. We asked the children what places they know 

the names of. We talked about the places the children named and if it was a country, city 

or town. We were very impressed with the number of countries the children named!   

                                                           

Airport Trip  

                                                                              

On Wednesday we had a fantastic time on the trip to the airport. We were very proud of 

all of the children, they were so well behaved and listened well. The children were all very 

excited travelling on the double decker coach and eating a packed lunch when we got there! 

The children were able to watch aeroplanes take off and land on the runway. They were also 

able to go on an aircraft (stationary) and half an aircraft!. The children found out about 

different jobs on an aircraft, on the runway and at the airport. Some children dressed up 

for these different jobs. All of the children also visited the flight deck. We were also able to 

look at Concorde. Click on the link below to watch a video of a tour of the inside of 

Concorde.  

https://www.runwayvisitorpark.co.uk/visit-us/explore-our-aircraft/ 

 

https://www.runwayvisitorpark.co.uk/visit-us/explore-our-aircraft/


                                                

                   

      

 

Story of the Week 

To start our new topic ‘Are we there yet?’ this week we have been reading a wonderful story 

called ‘Emma Jane’s Aeroplane.’ In the story Emma Jane travels in her aeroplane to different 

cities around the world. At each city a different animal joins her on her aeroplane. The 

story prompted lots of discussion about the different cities and landmarks.  

                                     

Click on the link below to listen to the story.  



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KG_G6eJktjM 

Maths  

This week we begun a new have White Rose Maths topic ‘To 20 and Beyond’. Can you play 

the ‘The Tens Frame Game’ at home with your child Use a dice or number cards as 

suggested on the activity. . 

                              

                              

                              

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KG_G6eJktjM


Water Bottles and Sun hats 

During the Summer Term, please can we ask that all children bring a water bottle everyday 

and as the weather gets warmer (fingers crossed) children bring a sun hat and wear sun 

cream when necessary.  

Trafford Music Service  

                                              

This term the children in Reception are taking part in a music project called ‘Little Voices’ 

The sessions are led by a music specialist,Jenny Davies, from Trafford Music Service. The 

children are going to be learning a variety of songs and actions. At the end of the 10 weeks a 

special music concert for parents and carers of Reception children will take place on 10thJuly 

at 2.30pm.   

 

Dates for your diary  

Tuesday 30th April Please can children come into school wearing their P.E. Kit / sporty 

clothes. The Reception children will be taking part in a ‘Freddie Fit’ session.   

Tuesday 14th May, Smile please! The school photographer will be in school to take class 

photographs on Tuesday 14th May 2024. These are a perfect memento of your child’s time 

in their current class and one that they will treasure forever. We will be working once again 

with Andy Whittaker Photography, who are a local Sale based company. 

Friday 24th May 9.00am Parents are invited to watch the Reception children’s second 

assembly. The children will be sharing with you what they have been learning this half term. 

We hope you will be able to come and watch your child. 

Wednesday 10th July 2.30pm Parents are invited to watch the music concert ‘Little Voices’. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

From The Reception Team.      

 

 

 

 


